
 

 

Speaker: Jeff Stauffer 

 

Title: A Servant of God 

 

Text: Acts 6:1-6, 1 Timothy 3:8-13 

 

Offerings 
   Today – Great Commission Fund 

   Next Sunday – Local Church 

   Last Sunday – Paid Staff 

   Sunday School – Blue Ball Elementary Release Time 

 

Next Week: Harvest Mission Sunday – Greg Golden 

 

Upcoming Events: 
Tonight – 6:30 PM – Youth Group Bible Study 
August 18th – Harvest Mission Sunday 
August 18th – Fellowship Meal 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Pray For Our Church Family: 
 

Paulette  
Darlene R.  

 
Adopted Ministry for August: 

 

Blessings of Hope 
 

Announcements: 
 

Starting on September 8th the Adult Sunday School 
class will be divided into men’s and women’s classes 
once a month on the first Sunday of each month. The 
lesson focus will be “Seeking God”. The book Imagine 
the God of Heaven will be used in helping to guide us 

through the twelve-month study. To purchase a book or 
for more details, see Joel.  

---  
Harvest Mission Sunday – August 18th, 2024: 

 

Greg Golden, the Executive Director of The Vine 
Ministry Inc will be with us. 

 

Sunday School: Greg will share about The Vine 
Ministry and give an update on the Haitian Church and 

the difficult times their country is going through.  
 

Worship Service: Sermon by Greg Golden. 
 

A Love Offering will be taken for The Vine Ministry – 
Please earmark and place in the regular offering.  

 

A Fellowship Meal will follow the morning service – hot 
food will be provided, please bring a salad or dessert. 

WELCOME TO 

BLUE BALL COMMUNITY CHURCH 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Sunday School 9:00 AM                  Worship Service 10:00 AM 
The Lord’s Day                                                 August 11, 2024 

More Announcements on Back… 



 

Announcements (cont.): 
 

Blue Ball Day - August 31, 2024: 
As in past years, we once again have a great 

opportunity to serve our community by opening our 
church for parking, restrooms, and refreshments. 

However, we would also like our focus to become more  
intentional on sharing the Gospel with our guests  

as well as covering this outreach in prayer. 
Sign-up sheets are available on the table in the narthex 

to provide cookies, serve refreshments, pray, and 
intentionally share the Gospel while interacting with 
guests. Any questions, see Galen or Janet Weaver 

---  
Date Change for Ladies’ Simulcast: The ladies 

fellowship committee has decided to reschedule the 
simulcast this fall. Instead of October 26, we will meet 

together on November 9 to watch the recorded sessions 
with Beth Moore. More information will be given closer 

to that date. See Krista with any questions. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


